Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Gary E Peterson <gcpeterson@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2015 10:32 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Hi Peter, My name is Gary E. Peterson and | have a house on Lake Almanor. | know that you have a heavy load on your
shoulders about the thermal curtain. | am asking you to turn down this proposal for the many reasons that you have
already know about. | recently went to a meeting about a project that was to be done on a wildlife preserve in my city. It
was to be for the purpose of getting input of our community. As it turned out it was a done deal.

The city had already signed contracts with this group. What the community had to say meant nothing. How terrible was
that? | urge you and the board to listen to the community fairly. Please let your name be known as one that

saved lake almanor. | am just a home owner and | don’t speak for anyone else. | will be praying for you, not against you.
Thank you so much for listening.  Gary E Peterson



